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Subject:   
The Fire Department is requesting permission to allow Brindlee Mountain Fire Apparatus to list, market and broker 
the sale of the Fire Department’s 1992 E-One Aerial Platform.  The term of the listing would be for 6 months.   

 

Details:  
In preparation for the upcoming replacement of the Department’s 1992 E-One Aerial Platform, Department Staff 
researched alternatives to seek a wider market and potentially greater return on the disposal of the Apparatus.  
The Listing and Marketing Commission Agreement is attached and has been reviewed by the City Attorney and 
Finance Staff.  The term of the agreement that we are recommending would be for 6 months, and if we are 
unable to find an acceptable sale, the department would dispose of the apparatus through traditional methods.  
Locally, the City of Pewaukee and the Town of Brookfield have recently utilized the firm to dispose of their aerial 
ladders that they have replaced and had great success with the services provided by Brindlee Mountain Fire 
Apparatus.  Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this item.    

  

Options & Alternatives: 
The Common Council could elect to deny the request. This would leave in place the current practice of disposing 
the property utilizing Wisconsin Surplus Online Auctions.   

 

Financial Remarks: 
Click here to enter text. 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The City Administrator supports using an alternate means of disposing of the truck to maximize revenue.    

 
 


